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April 2024Windsor Gardens’ Bingo Week
Get ready for an exciting week at Windsor

Gardens! Bingo week will be from April 8th to
April 12th. Join us each day for thrilling rounds
of bingo, where luck and fun converge. It’s a
fantastic opportunity to gather, socialize, and
enjoy the suspenseful moments as we call out
those lucky numbers. Mark your calendars and
let the bingo festivities begin!

Scavenger Hunt
Join us on April 16th, at 2pm, for an exciting

scavenger hunt adventure around the building!
Get ready to explore every nook and cranny as
you hunt for hidden treasures and solve clues
with your friends and neighbors. It’s the perfect
opportunity to bond with fellow residents while
having a blast!

National Picnic Day
Celebrate National Picnic Day with us on

April 23rd, at 2pm, weather permitting, as we
gather for a delightful picnic outdoors. Bring
your favorite blanket as we bask in the sunshine
and enjoy each other’s company amidst the
beauty of nature. It’s the perfect opportunity to
savor delicious food and create cherished
memories with friends and neighbors.

The Rhythm of Spring
“It is spring again. The Earth is like a child

that knows poems by heart.” —Rainer
Maria Rilke

A Note From Dustin

“Flowers appear on the earth; the season of singing has
come, the cooing of doves is heard in our land.” In this
verse, the speaker is describing the arrival of spring and the
blooming of flowers as a time of joy and celebration. -Song
of Solomon 2:12

This season is a time of warming weather and nature
coming back to life. As flowers bloom and animals are
born, we are reminded of the innocence and beauty
that exist in this world and that there is new life all
around us.

Speaking of new: We have a lot of new people and
adventures coming our way in our community this
Spring/Summer in 2024.

We will continue to show the same LOVE, Care and
Compassion each and every day, the only way we know
how: #TheWindsorWay

--God Bless
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Resident of the Month

Henry Etta, a cherished member of the Windsor
Gardens’ community, hails from the quaint town of
Stamping Ground, Kentucky, where she has resided for
her entire 94 years. In the romantic backdrop of the
1950s, she exchanged vows with her late husband,
Coleman, and together they nurtured a loving family with
two children. Henry Etta dedicated her professional life to
serving her community through her role at the State
Revenue Department until her well-deserved retirement.
Her heart swells with affection for her faithful
companion, Ginger, whose presence brings endless joy to
her days. Now, amidst the welcoming embrace of
Windsor Gardens, Henry Etta finds solace and
camaraderie among her fellow residents, treasuring the
genuine kindness and warmth that permeate her new
home.

Staff Spotlight of the Month: Kyla Nava

“Que gran empleado tan increible tenemas aquien Windsor
Gardens” (Translation)
“What a incredible gift we have with Kyla Nave at Windsor
Gardens.”

Kyla Hernandez’s story began on October 13, 1996, in
Norther, Ky, and later in Owenton, Ky.

Fast forward to 2021: Kyla met the love of her life,
Roberto Nava, and together they have a daughter, Kilyn (8
yrs old).
In her spare time, Kyla enjoys cooking, always being
outside and spending time with her beloved family.

Kyla on her time at Windsor: “I grew up here at Windsor
Gardens, and have built so many lifelong friendships that will
last forever.”


